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We are pleased to submit our manuscript entitled “Tatalaksana Badai Tiroid dan Aritmia di ICU: 

Laporan Kasus Serial / Management of Thyroid Storm and Arrhythmia in the ICU: Serial Case 

Report” for consideration as a research article in The JAI (Jurnal Anestesiologi Indonesia). We 

confirmed that this manuscript has not been previously published and is not under consideration 

in the same or substantially similar form in any other peer-reviewed media 

 

Our study describes the importance of consider about the diagnosis of thyroid storm when a 

patient comes to the emergency room, even though the clinical picture varies for each and the 

importance of handling it in the intensive care unit. Even though it has been treated as best as 

possible, the high level of severity of thyroid storm causes a high risk of death. This paper is of 

interest to your readers because  it has intensive care. 

 

All of the authors listed have contributed sufficiently to the project acknowledgements and funding 
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Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Jessica Nathalia 

 
 RS Panti Wilasa dr. Cipto, Semarang, Jawa Tengah 

 

Phone +6287884103846 

Email address: jessicanathalia75@gmail.com

mailto:jessicanathalia75@gmail.com


 

All authors of this manuscript declare that we have seen and approved the submitted version of this 

manuscript. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Name Date Signature 

dr. Jessica Nathalia 19/04/2023  

 

dr. Jane Josephine Chandra 19/04/2023  

 

dr. Albert Frido Hutagalung, 
Sp. An, KIC 

19/04/2023  

 
 
 


